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Product Discontinuation Notice
SepCon® Nanoparticle Spin Vials

Summary

This document serves as formal notice that SiMPore Inc. is discontinuing the following
nanoparticle separation vial product(s) effective as of the date indicated below. Our intent
is to accept new orders for the affected product(s) through the last order date provided
below. Should a suitable alternative product be recommended, it will be included in the
table below.

Affected Products and Recommended Replacement

The discontinuation affects the following products;

Discontinued Part
Name

Discontinued Part
SKU

Replacement Part
Name

Replacement Part
SKU

MicroSlit Nitride, 0.5 µm,
6-pack

SC400092 NA NA

MicroSlit Nitride, 0.5 µm,
12-pack

SC400093 NA NA

MicroSlit Nitride, 1.0 µm,
6-pack

SC400-MS1.0
Alternative PN:
SC400308

NA NA

MicroSlit Nitride, 1.0 µm,
12-pack

SC400309 NA NA

MicroSlit Nitride, 2.0 µm,
6-pack

SC400-MS2.0 NA NA

MicroSlit Nitride, 3.0 µm,
6-pack

SC400-MS3.0 NA NA

MicroSlit Nitride, 8.0 µm,
6-pack

SC400-MS8.0
Alternative PN:
SC400524

NA NA
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MicroSlit Nitride, 8.0 µm,
12-pack

SC400525 NA NA

MicroPorous Nitride, 0.5
µm, 6-pack

SC400-MP0.5
Alternative PN:
SC400508

NA NA

NanoPorous Nitride, 0.05
µm, 6-pack

SC100-NP50
Alternative PN:
SC100128

NA NA

Key Dates

Discontinuation Announcement: August 16th, 2024

Last Order Date: September 16th, 2024

Final Shipment Date: September 18th, 2024

Warranty Information

Warranty for product(s) previously sold are subject to their original warranty period. In the
event that a product is discontinued and a warranty claim is made, a credit will be issued
for the original purchase amount, as a replacement cannot be made.

Additional Information

SiMPore Inc. appreciates and values the relationship with our customers, and look forward
to your continued interest in our products. While we regret any inconvenience this
announcement may cause, we look forward to continuing to serve you in the future.
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